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Welcome to the Summer Term! Hopefully we will have some nice summery 
weather to enjoy. 
 
This term our History question is: “What was life like in Ancient Greece?” We 
will be discovering what life was like in Greece many years ago?  
 
On Wednesdays, we are continuing with our Ukulele lessons with Mr 
Charles, this term we’ll be learning some more chords, so don’t forget to 
practise at home. On Wednesday 25th June, Year 3 will be attending the 
Lowry to show case our amazing ukulele talents. A letter will be sent out 
closer to the time. 
 
This half term, our P.E lesson is still on Wednesday. The children are being 
taught athletics. PE kit should be sent into school in a bag to be kept in 
school for the half term.  
 
 

 

 

Maths: 
We will be learning mass, fractions and 

money. 

Spelling Shed and Times Tables Rock Stars: 
Please continue to use Spelling Shed and Times Tables Rock 

Stars to support the learning of the Year 3 spellings and rapid 
recall of times tables. 

 

History  
 This half term our topic question is: “What was life like in 
Ancient Greece?” We will be learning about Ancient Greece and 
focus on the creation of the Olympic Games and the events it 
included, the difference between those who lived in Athens and 
Sparta and the Gods the Ancient Greeks believed in.  

 

Science 
In Science, we will be learning about our 
bones and muscles and how to keep 
ourselves fit and healthy. We will also be 
learning about plants and animals. 

 

English 
In English, we are writing Ancient Myths based on the 

Theseus and Minotaur. 

 

Daily life in Year 3: 
Reading- please make sure your reading book is in school every day. Please 
read at least 4 times per week and ensure the reading record book is signed 
and dated by an adult. 
 
Homework- homework is sent home each Friday and should be returned by 
the following Wednesday. The spelling sheet can be kept at home to help 
with practise. 
 
Spelling test- please make sure you practise your spellings at home using the 
sheet from your homework and by using Spellshed. Year 3LT and Year 3AH 
will have their spelling test on Friday. 
 
 


